
 
 

BOTTLE BAY RECREATIONAL 
WATER AND SEWER DISTRICT SPECIAL BOARD MEETINGS 

 

April 11, 2023 
 

 

The Bottle Bay Recreational Water and Sewer District (BBRWSD) special Board meeting held by Zoom, 
was called to order at 4:02 p.m. by Chair Bill Berg, after verifying the required quorum. Board members 
present were:  Bill Berg, Steve Shearer, Jon Davis and Rob Behrens.   Also in attendance were Bob 
Hansen (WSM), Brent Binnall (WSM) and RuthAnn Zigler, Recording Secretary.  Absent: Jon Davis and 
Jack Lensing.  
 
PUBLIC COMMENTS 
 

There were no public comments.  
 

General Administrative Matters 
 

Discussion of website redesign:  Prior to this meeting, Board members previewed a Streamline Web 
presentation video; Streamline is a website development system built specifically for special districts 
and local agencies.   After discussion the Board agreed they would like to have another special meeting 
with Streamline to ask questions for a better understanding and clarification of how the website works 
and the built in tools and cyber security to protect the District and our member’s data.  
 

Next meeting:  The next meeting is scheduled meeting for Tuesday, April 18, 2023 at 4:00 p.m. by Zoom.   
 

ADJOURNMENT 
 

The meeting was adjourned at 4:35 p.m.   
 
 
 
 
 


